
Condominium Resident Survey 
 
The Town of Cape Elizabeth Comprehensive Plan Committee is gathering information 
as it develops a plan to guide the town for the next 10 years. The committee would like 
to learn more about how condominiums are meeting the needs of Cape residents. Please 
complete the quick survey that follows. All responses will remain anonymous. 
 
1. Do you currently live in a condominium located in Cape Elizabeth? 
 
 Yes ___     No ___ (Skip to question 8)  Other _________ 
 
2. Is the condominium your primary residence? 
 
 Yes ___ No ___  
 
3. How long have you lived at your current address? _____ years 
 
4. Prior to moving to your current address, did you live in Cape Elizabeth? 
 
 Yes ___ (Skip to question 6) No ___ 
 
5. If you answered No to question 4, what town did you previously live in? 
 
 ______________________________________  
 
6. How much did the following influence your choice to live in a condominium?  
 
 Very Somewhat Not at all 
 Important Important Important 
 
Downsizing ___ ___ ___ 
Ease of maintenance ___ ___ ___ 
Personal Health limitations ___ ___ ___ 
Quality of structure ___ ___ ___ 
Affordable cost ___ ___ ___ 
Market availability ___ ___ ___ 
Other _________________ ___ ___ ___ 
 
7. How much of the following influenced your choice to live in Cape Elizabeth? 
 
 Very Somewhat Not at all 
 Important Important Important 
 
Hometown ___ ___ ___ 
Close to family ___ ___ ___ 
Town Open space ___ ___ ___ 
Quality of construction ___ ___ ___ 
Proximity to shopping/services ___ ___ ___ 
Proximity to Portland ___ ___ ___ 
Other _____________________ ___ ___ ___ 
 
Thank you for completing this survey. Please return by September 5, 2017 to Town 
Hall, 320 Ocean House Rd, Cape Elizabeth, Maine, 04107, care of the Town Planner. 
 
 
 


